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Tuesday, 24 June 2025  
 
Little Stars & Reception Sports Day Monday 30th June 2025 12.15pm-2pm  

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

We are looking forward to our first Early Years Sports Day together on Monday 30th June at 

Warberry Academy Sports Field, TQ1 1SB 

 

All parents of children moving up to Reception in September are invited to join us at Little Stars 

Nursery at 11.30am to walk up to Warberry Academy where we can enjoy a picnic lunch 

together. Sports events will start at 12.15pm and finish at 2pm. If possible, we would request 

that parents collect their children from Warberry’s field at 2pm. If this is not possible, we will 

walk your child back to school to be collected as normal on that day.  

 

Your child will need a packed lunch – children can order a school packed lunch or bring one from 

home. Please let your child’s teacher know if you’d like to order a school packed lunch by Tuesday 

24th June. Parents and guardians are welcome to bring their own picnic lunch also. (Please do 

make sure you take all your rubbish home with you.) A reminder that we operate a no NUT policy 

due to several children with serious allergies. 

 

Children should come to school in appropriate footwear such as trainers (no Crocs or flipflops). 

They should bring a labelled water bottle. Please apply suncream and a sun hat if it’s sunny, or a 

waterproof jacket if the weather is wet. 

All children that are starting school in September 2025 are invited to attend the EYFS Sports Day 

even if Monday afternoon is not their normal hours, however they must be supervised by a 

parent or guardian for the duration of the event if they are not on the register for a Monday 

afternoon session.  

A reminder not to take photographs of other people’s children at the event and if there are 

children in any of your photos please do NOT post online or any social media- this is for the 

safety of our children – Thank you 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 

This event is weather dependant – if the weather conditions increase the risk to the children, 

we will decide about whether to continue with the event.  

 

If you have any questions, please speak to Mrs Logan or Mrs Hewings. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Logan & Mrs Hewings  


